
WINGROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

HADRIAN ROAD 

Tel – 0191 2735466 

6
th

 November 2017                                                                    

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

I am very concerned about the number of children who arrive late to school each 

morning. 

 

The doors open at 8.45am.  Children have 10 minutes to get to their cloakroom, put 

packed lunches and PE bags away, and then get to their desk, to be ready for 

morning registration at 8.55am. 

 

If your child signs in late just one minute after the bell has gone, they can be 

5 minutes late to class.  Not only do they then disturb their teacher and their 

classmates, they quite often miss the most informative part of the lesson and find it 

difficult to catch up.       

 

I know it’s not easy to coax children out of  bed on cold, dark mornings – please 

ensure they don’t stay up too late, and set their alarm a little earlier. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  Please come to see me if you think there is 

anything I can do to help.      

 

Mrs Prosperini 

Admin Officer      
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